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Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch’s statement on State of the State: 
 

“At the state capitol, there are many complex issues. Today, the Illinois Chamber came 
together with the rest of the state to listen to Governor Bruce Rauner’s 2018 State of the 
State address and zero in on some of the key issues affecting Illinois.   

This session, we look forward to working with lawmakers to further Illinois’ economic 
advancement. The Illinois Chamber applauds the governor and key lawmakers for 
successes in job creation and for igniting further discourse on matters facing our 
employers.  

The Illinois Chamber supports movement toward a framework that addresses the state’s 
fiscal problems as well as its business climate.” 
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